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June 19, 1979

Mr. Olan D. Parr, Chief Serial No: 484
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3 P0/FHT:baw
Division of Project Management Docket No: 50-338
U. S. Nuclear Regulato :y Commission License No: NPF-4
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Parr:

North Anna Unit 1 Instrument Qualification
Additional Information Request

We have reviewed your letter of June 1, 1979, requesting a schedule for submittal
of additional instrument qualification information for North Anna Unit No. 1.
The information requested will be submitted by July 15, 1979.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact
this office.

Very truly yours,

6.D7 sd7ae,hp/
C. M. Stallings

Vice President-Power Supply
and Production Operations

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly
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